
IEM Committee 

From: 	 Gabe Johnson <gabejohnsonwestlll@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Sunday, October 01, 2017 9:17 PM 

To: 	 IEM Committee 

Subject: 	 agenda item for IEM Moritorium 

Aloha Councilmembers, 

I am Gabe Johnson a Lanai resident. I am testifying that we stop mining our natural resources. In fact we should be 

doing the opposite by preserving it. 

I won't be able to testify while I am working but I still took the time to write to you. I only hope that our 

Councilmembers take the time to show up to the meeting and vote to end all sand mining. 

Mahalo 

Gabe Johnson 


